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REPORT RECOMMENDATIONS 

That the Built Heritage Sub-Committee recommend that Planning Committee 

recommend that Council: 

1. Approve the revised Statement of Cultural Heritage Value for the Magee 

House, 78 Lisgar Street, current HMCS Bytown, the Naval Officers’ Mess; and 

2. Receive the revised Heritage Survey Form for the Magee House, 78 Lisgar 

Street, current HMCS Bytown, the Naval Officers Mess. 

Sally Coutts, Coordinator, Heritage Services provided a brief overview of the item. 

The Committee received the following public delegations: 

William Dziadyk* suggested amending the report to include reference to the ownership 

status of the building. 

Robert Klein, HMCS Bytown Naval Officers’ Mess supported the suggestion made by 

Mr. Dziadyk. 

Alan Kerr supported the suggestion made by Mr. Dziadyk. 

[ *Individuals / groups marked with an asterisk above either provided comments in 

writing or by e-mail; all submissions are held on file with the City Clerk.] 
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The report recommendations were then put to Committee and CARRIED, as 

presented, with the following direction to staff: 

DIRECTION TO STAFF 

That staff in Planning and Growth Management, in consultation with Legal staff, work 

with the appellant between now and the time this item rises to the Planning Committee 

on 28 June, to consider his request to add additional sentences to the staff report to 

include additional information about the ownership of the building. 

The Chair confirmed that the aforementioned direction would be sufficient authority to 

modify the staff report prior to it rising to Planning Committee 

 


